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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3400, as introduced, requires all public high schools in the state to make a minimum of four 

advanced placement courses available to students, beginning with the 2024-2025 school year.  

 

The State Department of Education is directed to provide information to all local boards of 

education, to be distributed to students and parents, on available opportunities and the advanced 

placement enrollment process.  

 

  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, it is not anticipated that this measure would result in a direct fiscal impact on 

the state budget or appropriations. However, there may be added costs on the district level once 

the 2024-2025 school year requirement deadline arrives. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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